
 
OREWA BRIDGE CLUB (INC) 

Minutes of the Committee meeting held outdoors at the Club Rooms on 18 November 2021 

Present:  
Gil Jury (President), Bridget Gorinski, Sandy Regan, Eileen Sanger, Ron & Sandra Cooper, Judy 
Tremain, Judith Hollyer Mike & Cherrie England, David Phillips, Nicola Timms. 

Apologies:  
Alison Beer 

Minutes:  
1 The minutes of the 2020 Annual General Meeting having been approved by the members 

online, were duly signed by outgoing President Gil Jury. 
2 The minutes of the previous committee meeting held on 20 August 2021, having been 

circulated, were taken as read. Moved: Bridget, seconded Judith that they be approved. 
Carried. (Duly signed by outgoing President Gil Jury) 

At this point Gil welcomed the incoming President, Judith Hollyer and duly handed over the chair to 
her, wishing her well.  

Matters Arising: 
None 

Correspondence:  
The only correspondence was from a number of members thanking the outgoing committee and wishing the 
new committee well.  

Membership:   
There was one new member for the month and two resignations 

Financial:  
Alison’s reports for July, September and October were distributed and in Alison’s absence not 
discussed 

General:   
   1 Gil thanked the Committee for their support and wished Judith well in her new role 
   2 Reopening the club and recommencing play: 
Discussion centred round maintaining distances, hand sanitisers, and vaccination certificates. It was decided to 
wait for the Government’s announcement expected on 29 November. The club falls into the same category as 
hospitality businesses.  
   3 Online Bridge.  Carol Harpur has suggested the club could setup up its own Real Bridge online. This was 
discussed, and decided the difficulties in setting up, directing and collecting payments made it infeasible. Those 
who wanted to play Real Bridge were already doing so. 
   4 Programme Book. Ron was authorised to go ahead with the 2022 Member’s books, in the same format 
as previous years. When the books have been received the annual subscriptions will be emailed out. It was 
suggested members could pick up their books between nine and ten on a Friday when the book table is open. 
   5 Supplies of sanitary items. Bridget suggested that new dispensers, paper towels etc should be 
purchased when current supplies ran out. She emphasised how this would improve hygiene. The kitchen, she 
said should be upgraded without delay. Prices would be obtained for further discussion. 
   6         Committee tasks. Ron compiled a schedule of regular tasks, which after discussion were 
allocated to the appropriate members of the committee. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was declared closed at 5.15pm  

 
Judith Hollyer 

                           President.  



 


